
CPHS  TH EAT R E  P R E S ENTS

S E P T  30  &  OCT  1
AT  7 PM

I N  TH E  C PHS
PAC
$ 15  T ICK E T S  

BLITHE SPIRIT

“Everything seemed to go wrong at once…“
The CPHS Theatre Boosters is a 501(c)(3) organization whose purpose is to provide financial and logistical support for the CPHS 
Theatre program and is not affiliated or supported by Cedar Park High School or the Leander Independent School District.


